www.holycrossschool.ie | Tel: 01 2985493 | Twitter: @HCDundrum

HOLY CROSS

4 L
CROSS g
i

We are delighted to welcome everyone back to Holy Cross
after the mid-term break. We hope that all of our families
got a chance to relax and are full of energy for what
promises to be a busy second half to this school term.

Stretch-n-Crow
Cive it a go!

A huge congratulations to the 4™ class boys who made it all the way to the
final at the Olympic Handball County Championships, finishing as runners-
up! Maith sibh!
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Parents Association Movie Night
Fundraiser

This Friday, 28th February sees the return of the PA
Movie Night in Holy Cross. It is always a very enjoyable
night for the children as well as providing parents with a
bit of quiet time on a Friday evening

The Movie Night will run from 6pm-8pm in the
school. The children will be divided into different
groups based on their class to watch a movie with their
friends.

To avoid big queues at the front door we will use the
same entrance system as last year where children can

enter with their parents via the two white doors to the
senior corridor at the front of the school (o the right
of the blue porch) and parents can then pay and leave
via the blue porch. Children can be collected in the
front yard at 8pm.

The children can bring a treat along for themselves but
we would ask that they do not come along with items for
sharing and keep the amount of treats at a "sensible”
level! Bringing along a bottle of water would also be a
good idea. The children do not have to wear the school
uniform on the night but please be mindful of wearing
clothes that won't cause them to overheat.

The cost on the night will be €10 for one child, €15 for
two or €20 for three or more (cash only). The staff
car park will be open on the night as will the gate to the
County Council car park at the rear of the school.
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